
The NEW Beacon

WE'RE OPEN!!!

     The office at 100 Grove St is now open again - thanks

to the hard work of several people!!  We have a new, open

look making things easier to find. We will be operating on

Summer Hours until Labor Day.

NOTE: The office will be closed on Monday, July 5th to

observe Independence Day.

Contact us at:

officemanager@aaworcester.org

BUSINESS HOURS:

Monday 10am-2pm

Tuesday 10am - 8pm

Wednesday 10am -3pm

Thursday 10am - 2pm

Saturday 10am-2pm

 

Closed Sunday and Friday
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In this issue:

Thanks to the generosity of the members, Worcester

Area Intergroup has come out of this pandemic in great

shape! Not all Intergroups/ Central Offices have been

as lucky!! In a meeting on Zoom yesterday for Office

Managers, we found that several offices cannot yet

reopen due to financial constraints.  So, a HUGE

THANK YOU to all who have helped keep us up and

running!!
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Meeting Lists

We will not have printed meeting lists until September at the
earliest. With meetings changing every day, they would be

obsolete by the time we get them from the printer!

Purchasing Options
Now that the office is open, pick-up at my home is no longer
available. You can order online and have it mailed to you (incurs a
shipping charge), order and pay online and pick up at the office,
order online and pick up and pay at the office. Of course, you
could always come in and grab your items and pay at the desk -
we'd LOVE to see your smiling faces!!

Masks Optional

Masks are optional at this time, but we DO ask that you consider
wearing one if you have not been fully vaccinated - for our safety
and yours. We have masks and hand sanitizer available when you
first walk in. This policy may change during flu season or if we
have another Covid surge.
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In Other News...

If your group changes from online to hybrid or in-person,
please have someone fill out the form found on our website:

www.aaworcester.org

Worcester Area Intergroup Steering Committee and Delegates
Meetings will now be hybrid!! We will be in-person, but also have

Zoom open on-site!

What would YOU like to see in The Beacon? Articles written by
members, jokes, puzzles, Anniversaries, etc.? Let us know!! 

 Email: beacon@aaworcester.org

District 25 website!!

District 25 has a new website up and running!!!
https://www.aaemassd25.org/


